
-Lost in Translation---- 
 

A French actor/playwright and an 

English speaking founder of a 

nonprofit are collaborating to write 

a play to cast light on the darkness surrounding child 

abuse. We need help, Hubert speaks some English and 

Barry speaks no French. 

 

Can you help them to ensure that the meaning and the 

depth of their thoughts are effectively communicated 

to one other? 

 

It is envisaged that this project will last a few months, 

requiring approximately 4 to 12 hours per month 

dependent on our availability and tasks required. The 

discussions will take place via e-mail and Skype. There 

is a possibility that a trip France may be needed. 

Empathy and experience with French culture will be 

important. 

 

Contact Barry Childs by e-mail or phone: 

barry@africabridge.org 

503-557-7245 

 

Merci beaucoup. 
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